
April 2024 Newsletter 

  

We are so excited for Spring! We have a lot of fun activities planned for April such as theme 

days for the "Week of the Young Child" and celebrating "National Superhero Day." You can 

find more information about these activities below.  
  

 

WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD 
 

We will be celebrating the "Week of the Young Child" April 8th-12th with some fun 

activities for the children. We will also be doing something fun for Family Friday. 

Check out the details below.  

 

Music Monday: Make our own instruments and/or music with Sharon. 

Tasty Tuesday: A treat for P.M. snack that the children can help put together. 

Work Together Wednesday: Classrooms will be paired up to do fun activities together 

and/or be helpers. 



Artsy Thursday: Each classroom will do their own art on a canvas. All canvases will be 

displayed as a group later. 

Family Friday: We will be having a book swap. Bring in books you no longer want. Children's 

books or adult books such as cookbooks, fiction, non-fiction, or books on parenting would be 

great! Please bring your books in before Family Friday, April 12th so we can sort through 

them and get the table ready in time (bring books to office). The table will be in our lobby 

where you can feel free to take a book, book worm bookmark, and bookworm treat at pick 

up. We encourage your participation to help us make this a successful family activity! 
 

 

SUPERHERO DAY 
 

Since we are building future superheroes, we couldn't pass up celebrating "National 

Superhero Day!"      We will celebrate on Friday, April 26th (the actual day is Sunday, 

April 28th).  

 

The classrooms will do the following activities during their day: 

~Color superhero pictures and discuss what their superpower is.  

~Receive their own mask to wear throughout the day.  

 

At pick up parents can join the fun with these activities: 

~A "superhero hunt" around the common areas of the center; hallways & lobby (not the 

classrooms). We will have a sheet for you to use and your child/children to check off the 

superheroes that you find (stickers of different superheroes).  

~Grab your child's mask and have them put on a cape and any accessories we will have in the 

lobby so you can take a photo of your superhero! 

 

ENJOY! 
 

 

CONFERENCES 
 

Conferences continue with the following schedule: 

 

Magenta-April 1st-5th  

Preschool-April 9th & 10th  

Purple-April 15th-19th (available for those not signed up for Preschool) 

School Age-April 22nd-26th  
 

 



PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION 
 

Preschool registration for Fall 2024 is open for current Tiny Tots families before 

opening up to the general public. Please contact the office (651-457-0042) if you are 

interested in more information regarding our preschool program. Space is limited and filling 

up fast.   
 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 
 

Check out this month's Parent Education topic "The Benefits of Family Dinners." 
 

 

 

OTHER NOTES 
 

*We will have Hope Dental Clinic here on April 24th for the Purple & Preschool groups.  

 

*There is no school for District 197 on Friday, April 26th.  

 

*Looking ahead...Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6th-10th.  
 

 

 

https://thefamilydinnerproject.org/about-us/benefits-of-family-dinners/

